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Vote to replace resigned State Representative John Nygren to be held on April 6, 2021.

  

  

MADISON —​ Gov.  Tony Evers today signed Executive Order #99 calling a special election 
for the 89th Assembly District.

  

The 89th Assembly District seat is  currently vacant due to the resignation of State
Representative John  Nygren from the Legislature. 

Gov. Evers ordered the special  election to be held on April 6, 2021, coinciding with the
statewide 2021  spring election. If a primary is necessary, it will be held on Feb. 16,  2021.  

Circulation of nomination papers for candidates may begin today, Dec. 18, 2020, and must be
filed by 5 p.m. on Jan. 8, 2021. 
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Executive Order #99 is available here .
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https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEyMTguMzIyNzA0MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1dJR09WLzIwMjAvMTIvMTgvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8xNjMwODYwL0VPMDk5LVNwZWNpYWxFbGVjdGlvbjg5dGgucGRmIn0.WagUL6sTH6TCYV5JtPuRR35ZIxqFRV7rSBbo9V3a3Bc/s/933639323/br/92140643583-l

